
PINETREE COMMUNITY SCHOOL 
 

Dear Incoming Sixth Grade Parent/Guardian, 
 

At Pinetree School we are proud to provide our students with all of the basic 
supplies they will need for a successful school year.   We know that many 
children and families like to purchase their own supplies as well contribute supplies 
to the classroom.  With Back to School sales approaching, you may wish to take 
advantage of the reduced prices.  Below is a list of supplies that might be useful 
at your child’s grade level. 
 

Any and all donations are greatly appreciated and will be put to good use in the 
classroom. 
  
•  1 inch, 3 ring binder with set of 5 tabs 
•  colored pencils 
•  2 spiral notebooks 
•  scissors 
•  glue sticks 
•  highlighter 
•  whiteboard marker 
•  whiteboard eraser (a sock works fine) 
•  pencil box or pouch 
•  mechanical pencil/regular  
   pencils 
•  pencil top erasers 
•  correcting pen (red ink) 
•  facial tissue 
•  headphones 
 
Thank you, 
The Sixth Grade Team 


